[bookmark: _GoBack]REQUEST FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
Grant No: TF0B7834
Package 01.2023: Recruitment of 01 international expert to perform the following activities: Activity 1.1.2.1. Identification of barriers against people's access to legal aid services; Activity 1.2.1.1. Development of training materials on legal aid for community officials who have an important role in the communities such as village elders, village heads, reputable people, etc.; and Activity 2.2.1.1. Development of training materials for legal aid practitioners
1. The "Improved Delivery of Legal Aid for the Poor and Vulnerable” Project is funded by the World Bank with the support of the Japan Social Development Fund. The Ministry of Justice is its governing agency. The project is implemented in four years, between 2022 and 2026, in Hanoi, Dien Bien, Yen Bai and other provinces and cities selected during the project implementation;
2. Executing the 2023 Procurement Plan of the Project issued with Decision No. 750/QD-BTP dated May 19, 2023 by the Minister of Justice, the Specialized Project Management Unit of the Ministry of Justice (the PMU) publishes the recruitment of 01 international expert under the Package No. 1 of the project;
2. The scope of work and requirements for application are provided in the Terms of Reference;
3. The PMU now invites eligible consulting individuals (“Consultants”) to indicate their interest in providing the Services. Interested Consultants should provide information demonstrating that they have the required qualifications and relevant experience to perform the Services;
4. The attention of interested Consultants is drawn to paragraph 3.14, 3.16 and 3.17 of the World Bank’s Procurement Regulations for IPF Borrowers: Procurement in investment project financing, Fourth Edition, November 2020 (“Procurement Regulations”), setting forth the World Bank’s policy on conflict of interest;
5. A Consultant will be selected in accordance with the Open Competitive Selection of Individual Consultants method set out in the Procurement Regulations;
6. For more information, please contact Mr Nguyen Quang Huy by phone 024.6273.9521; email: bqldact.moj@gmail.com; 
7. Applications must be delivered to bqldact.moj@gmail.com or in person to the address below from September 18, 2023 to October 09, 2023.
Project Management Unit of the Ministry of Justice
Address: Building N3, Ministry of Justice, 60 Tran Phu Street, 
Phone: 024.6273.9521		E-mail: bqldact.moj@gmail.com
